
Aditya Silver Oak Institute of Technology 
 

Department of Chemical Engineering  
 

Name of the Club:Neem Tree Club 

Title of the Activity:Game of Colours(Drawing Competition) 

Coordinator:Ms. Kajal Purohit Mr. Mayank Makwana 
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Expert or Guest Profile (In Detail):NA 

 

No. of Participants:34 

 

Description: 

 

NEEM Tree Club of Chemical Engineering Department, SilverOak University organized an online 

drawing competition “Gameof Colours” on 29th May 2021 i.e. Saturday for the 6th and 4
th
semester 

degree and 4th semester diploma students of thedepartment through Cisco Webex platform. We all know 

thatduring COVID-19 pandemic, the doctors, nurses and ward boyshave played a crucial role by taking 

care of our health. In orderto acknowledge their services, one of the themes was decidedas “Felicitation of 

COVID Warriors”. The second theme was“Conservation of Nature” to depict the significance of 

naturalresources and the threat caused due to anthropogenicactivities. The duration of the event was 90 

minutes. In total 34students participated in this live event. The participantssketched their drawings in the 

live event in front of the camera.This was an open-handed event as the students could use anymethod of 

drawing or painting. 

 

The final drawings were evaluated on the basis of creativity inregards of the theme, execution and 

uniqueness, visualisation(colour scheme) and quality of artistic composition (finishing ofoverall design). 

The judges of the event were Dr.Zinnira Ansariand Ms. Kosha Vaishnav. The sketches were 

judgedconsidering the above criteria and two winners were decided.The result was announced on 31st 

May 2021 i.e. Monday in thevaledictory function. Mr. Shaktirajsinh Vaghela and DevalAsodariya, both 

from degree 4th semester, were declared asfirst and second winner respectively. The valedictory 

functionwas attended by Mr. Vijay Singh and Mr. Pritam Khandale, exfaculty members of the 

department. They both congratulatedthe winners and motivated all the participants. Furthermore,they 

encouraged all the students of the department to take anactive participation in such events for the overall 

development.The function was concluded with a vote of thanks. The eventturned out to be a lot of fun to 

the students as well as thefaculty members. 

 

 

 

 

 



Photographsof Event: 

 

 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


